FSBSC Submission 795

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Vicki Bryce

Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2017 11:56 PM

To: LCSC

Cc Louise Staley

Subject: SAVE THE CFA - LEAVE WHAT WORKS ALONE

Mr. Daniel Andrews

If you lived in country Victoria you would realise just how important our CFA VOLUNTEER firefighters are to their
communities.

LEAVE these local CFA firefighters alone to do the jobs they HAVE ALWAYS done for their local communities.
What has worked for decades DOES NOT need to be changed.
Concerned resident of the Central Goldfields Shire Council - Maryborough Victoria, Australia....

Vicki Bryce
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